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Home & Small group report 
 

We currently have around 14 small groups, comprising over 100 people, meeting variously at 

people’s homes, church or around town. I have included Pilgrim groups and “What’s the Pint” in this 

number. Another group has stopped during the year due to old age but on the balancing side two 

new groups with younger age members have started. Currently they are nearly all studying the 

“Bible in one Year” E100 course. 

We have continued to communicate termly with the leaders with ideas of books/guides to study and 

so on, and have held one leader’s meeting. We held a “home group Sunday” in June, which created a 

number of enquiries and subsequently at least 5 or 6 new people have joined existing groups 

through this. We also held a Home group bring and share supper and communion in July.  
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